
 

 

“IMPORTANT MESSAGE” 
  

IPA:   Emanate Health IPA (EHIPA) 

TO:   Contracted Providers 

FROM:   Provider Relations Department  

DATE:  March 10, 2021  

SUBJECT:  Claims Mailing Address Update  

 

Dear Contracted Providers, 

 

Emanate Health IPA appreciates your continued support by providing quality of care and 

service to all our members.  Effective March 1
st
, 2021, EHIPA have changed the Claims 

mailing address to following: 

 

Emanate Health IPA 

Attention: Claims Department 

1600 Corporate Center Dr., Suite 101 

Monterey Park, CA 91754 

 

The above address is for provider to submit any claims support documentation. EHIPA 

are no longer accept paper claims form, all Claims are require submitting electronically.   

 

For more information, please do not hesitate to contact Provider Relations department via 

email providernetworkoperationsdept@NetworkMedicalManagement.com . 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Connie Li 

Director of Provider Relations  

Network Medical Management 

mailto:providernetworkoperationsdept@NetworkMedicalManagement.com

